19. THE EAST WINDOW OF THE CHANCEL

The Rev. Henry Charles Morgan died in 1875, having served the parish since 1829 and having
donated over £2000 for the 1870s restoration. He was an extremely rich man and left
numerous bequests to hospitals and schools. In his memory the glass in the window behind
the altar seems to have been completely replaced (by Hardman, 1879). The window was
considered to be late 15th-century by the RCHME surveyor though repaired, i.e. not much
later than the east window in the north aisle.
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There is no known account of the glass before it was replaced. Sir Samuel Meyrick and his
friends toured the local churches in the 19th century but this window is not described in the
archive of Meyrick’s friend Thomas William King at the College of Arms.



